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Date:          February 26, 2014





Attention:    Cornell Dubilier Customers


Subject:      AVGA Series Discontinuation
Please be advised that as of February 26, 2014 the attached list of AVGA series part numbers are discontinued.

We will accept product returns for up to three months after receipt of this notification, subject to RMA procedures.  

Should you have any questions please contact me. 
Sincerely, 

Theresa Medeiros
SMT Product Manager
Cornell Dubilier Electronics, Inc.

(508) 996-8561 Ext. 196
tmedeiros@cde.com
